
25th March 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
After a lovely, sunny week – there is lots of news for me to share with you all! 

In maths, we have continued our multiplication and division questions – mixing them up to 
challenge the children and practice reading word questions. 

We have been writing some formal letters in English, they are to invite parents and carers to 
our end of term outcome! The children are really excited to share all their learning with you. 

In geography this week, we have used our fact files from last week to compare Italy with 
Great Britain – the children came up with some really great comparisons and even found out 
their own facts! 

During PE, we carried on with gymnastics – after 3 weeks of symmetrical shapes, we changed 
it up and tried to create asymmetrical shapes. The children actually found this quite tricky 
after perfecting their symmetrical shapes! 

   
 

In DT, we were designing our own pizzas, thinking about the ingredients we need and where 
they are from, as well as what utensils we would use and how to use them! The children have 
creatively designed their pizzas to fit our target audience – YOU! 

For Jigsaw this week, we have been thinking about healthy things we put into our body, as 
well as unhealthy things – the children were very sensible in their discussions and we were 
also able to talk about how to keep safe, and when we might need to call upon emergency 
services and why. 

In computing, the children were able to interpret and add to a branching database. Some 
children were able to challenge themselves and even create their own branching database! 

As it is getting hotter, please ensure your child has a bottle – we can refill this in school 
throughout the day! 

 

 



25th March 2022 
 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online ready for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

End of Term Project – We are inviting all Year 3 parents / carers to our End of Term 
Project on Wednesday 6th April at 2:45pm in the hall. During this time you will be able to see 
your children’s learning as well as all the projects we have done the last two terms! 

Tesco – Southwold Swimming Club has been successful in the Tesco Community Grants 
Scheme. From April until June 2022 anyone shopping in the following Tesco stores can 
collect a blue token at the checkout and use it in store to vote for Southwold. The top grant 
awarded for the most votes is £1,500 so please support Southwold if you can. 

Station Road Yate BS37 4PH Express 

Brimsham Park Yate BS37 7PJ Express 

Wellington Road Yate BS37 5UY Express 

Yate BS37 4AS Extra 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


